

Hillview Nursery School 2 Grange Rd, Harrow HA2 0LW Tel.: 020 8422 4692

About Hillview Nursery School

Dear Candidate.

Thank you for your interest in applying for the post of Co-Headteacher at Hillview Nursery School.

We are the only maintained nursery school in Harrow and have a very strong history of providing early education, care and support to children and their families in a most inclusive environment through the close partnership of the co-located Hillview Children's Centre Hub, local schools and other agencies.

We offer 90 places to two, three and four-year-olds, and have an additionally resourced nursery provision for 12 children with special needs.

Our school is a special haven for young children to explore and develop independently within an enabling environment. Here we are all absolutely committed to ensuring that every child has the best start to life, because what happens early matters for a lifetime.

This is such an exciting time for Hillview, the staff and the children. We are looking for a Co-Headteacher who will work jointly and collaboratively with me leading Hillview forward. This is an innovative approach to school leadership and has arisen due to a change in my working hours.

We are a friendly and supportive team, committed to excellence, and offer exceptional opportunities for your personal and professional development.

Here at Hillview Nursery we value professionals who are creative, caring, and want to make a real difference to children's lives. If you share the same drive and ambition, then this is the role for you!

Please contact the school office if you would like to learn more about our school. We would be delighted to answer any questions you may have and show you around so that you can see first-hand what we do and how we work.

Please note that on the application form the referees names and contact details must be fully completed. If you are shortlisted, referees are contacted straight away and references are used as part of the selection process. It is essential that your referee can provide a professional reference on headed paper.

The job description and person specification are very important. When completing your application form please make sure you address both documents as much as possible.

Please return your completed application form to Hillview Nursery School or e-mail it to Samantha.davies@harrow.gov.uk

I look forward to hearing from you.

Carly Orbell Headteacher